
 

Ceylon Petroleum Storage Terminals Limited 

 

NOTICE 

 
The process of restructuring of our Manpower Plan has been 

initiated in order to face rapid changes taking place in the petroleum 

industry in our country and hence, recruitments have been paused 

until this process is over.  

 

Accordingly, the advertisement published in our Website on 05th 

June 2024 for the recruitment of the Post of Management Assistant, 

Grade B-3 has been cancelled hereof.  

 

Regret for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Human Resource Manager 

Ceylon Petroleum Storage Terminals Limited 

Oil installation 

Kolonnawa 

 


